
Archbishop  Lori  addresses
preliminary  report  on  Bishop
Michael Bransfield
In a June 7 video message, Archbishop William E. Lori addresses a preliminary
report following an investigation into allegations of sexual misconduct and financial
improprieties against Bishop Michael J. Bransfield, former bishop of the Diocese of
Wheeling-Charleston, W.Va.

Watch below:

 

Also see:

Q&A regarding Bishop Bransfield Report

Archbishop Lori adds details on Bishop Bransfield investigation

WBAL-TV: Archbishop Lori says he made the wrong call
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